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There are two sets of minutes on which I have to comment: those of a special meeting on 14 November 2003 and a meeting on 27 November 2003.

Special Meeting 14 November 2003

This meeting was arranged to deal specifically with 2004/2005 budget items.  The Committee was to examine the various budget options prior the Executive’s Draft Budget proposals being prepared.  In stage 2 of the process, we will look at the Executive’s Draft Budget.

Items discussed are fully reported in the minutes of the meeting.

Meeting 27 November 2003.

There were several items of interest discussed at this meeting.

CROS. 143/03  Area Based Working.

There was a prolonged discussion on this issue and the committee is pleased that things are moving forward, however, some concerns raised by the Parishes have still to be addressed, and were to be the subject of further consultation.

CROS. 144/03.  Elected Members Support Arrangements.

Following several cross-party meetings with staff from Member Support & Employee Services a report was brought before the Committee for endorsement.  It was accepted that not everyone was completely happy, but the resulting compromise was a necessary and generally acceptable arrangement to be recommended to the Executive and to Council.

CROS. 146/03  Carlisle and Eden Draft Community Strategy.

It was expressed that this report was currently unfit for scrutiny and needed a lot more work.  This will be brought back in an amended form at a later date before being presented to Council.
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